Subject: The Reporter, 3/9/2016 - Students join Asheville Symphony players to provide music for

'Blackbeard's Ghost'

Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2016 at 4:03:21 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: Reporter Newsletter (sent by Reporter Newsletter <reporter=wcu.edu@cmail20.com>)

To: Keith Brenton

WCU Faculty and Staff Newsletter

No Images? Click here





Students join Asheville Symphony players to provide music for 'Blackbeard's Ghost'

March 9, 2016

When Western Carolina University's original radio show "Blackbeard's Ghost and the Queen Anne's Revenge" takes to the stage Thursday, March 17, WCU student musicians led by the production's composer and music director, Bruce Frazier, will be playing alongside members of the Asheville Symphony Orchestra to provide the musical underscore.

Read more...

Spellings beginning UNC system presidency with statewide tour; WCU stop is Thursday-Friday

Margaret Spellings, who took office March 1 as president of the University of North Carolina system, will be visiting the Western Carolina campus Thursday and Friday (March 10-11). To help members of the university community get to know the new president before she arrives, the staff of The Reporter presents this profile, provided courtesy of UNC General Administration.

Read more...

Governor convenes panel of Belcher, other leaders to discuss NC Connect bond

Western Carolina University Chancellor David O. Belcher is among the leaders scheduled to participate in a panel discussion convened by North Carolina Gov. Pat McCrory on the topic of the NC Connect bond Monday, March 14, on the campus of the University of North Carolina Asheville.

Read more...

Training day comes often for WCU police

As police chief at Western Carolina University, Ernie Hudson says part of his responsibility is to help develop the next generation of law enforcement leaders.

Read more...

Intensive English Program celebrates first graduates

A program that began at Western Carolina University in 2010 to help international students learn English in order to complete college has been celebrating its first five WCU graduates – all of them from Saudia Arabia.

Read more...

Events

Civic Engagement: Find Your Voice & Be Heard! March 3-15

Catamount Family Weekend Movie: The Good Dinosaur, March 11, 12, 13

Upcoming Training Opportunity: Retirement, March 16

May Mini-Mester Special Topics: Product Design & Development

Early Voting and Primary Election Shuttles: March 9-10-15

Noteworthy News

WCU wins 'Battle of the Plug' competition against ASU

Unruh receives NASP President's Award

Social entrepreneurs presenting two public lectures on helping others, starting businesses

Guitar Ensemble to present 'Tribute to David Bowie' concert on March 16

WCU Programs at Biltmore Park to hold March 15 Open House

David Ray, vice president of CARE USA, to speak at Western Carolina

Appalachian craft series begins with stitching program

Self-defense class for women offered at WCU

Mountain Heritage Center hosts reception to celebrate expanded Apartheid exhibit

Mass casualty drill set for Health and Human Sciences Building on March 16

Achievements

Smith co-authors human resources text

Menickelli's disc golf guide published, available

Headlines from WCU News Services

Tenants announced for WCU's mixed-used facility Noble Hall

WCU band members first in nation to start United Sound chapter for special needs students

WCU veterans help feed fellow veterans in Asheville

Work begins for installation of WCU's Electron Garden on the Green

Higher Education Newswatch

Read the most recent news about WCU and higher education in local, regional and national media...

Athletics

Baseball. Danny Bermudez on Initial 2016 Johnny Bench Award Watch List

Baseball. Catamount Baseball Rallies Past Presbyterian in Eighth Inning, 10-9

W. Tennis. Seniors Step-Up in Women's Tennis Win at Gardner-Webb

W. Golf. Kim Mitchell Finishes Tied for 16th to Pace WCU at UNF Collegiate

Softball. Western Carolina to Celebrate 10 Years of Catamount Softball on April 2





LIKE



TWEET



FORWARD

You are receiving this email because you are faculty or staff at Western Carolina University.

Preferences | Unsubscribe